
tl ,"*'s to paving a bright future

First off, we would like to thank you all for paving the way to a bright future
for our family. It's been almost a year since we've arrived at our final
destination, Adelaide City, Australia and we are still in disbelief that we have
finally arrived here. Although there were minor setback and the process
took time, yoU guys worked your hardest to keep us on track and keep the
process going until the final requirement was met. Although all these
challenges were faced, we overcame these challenges with the help from
you guys. We hope that you will be with us throughout our whole
exhilarating journey.

A special thanks goes to: Hirosh, Dilu and Judy for sticking by our side
from the mere beginnings of our journey and to the delightful end. Although
we had some minor disagreements and arguments throughout our process,
these things helped strengthen your support towards us and towards the
success of the process. We thank you all for giving us this opportunity to
carry out the rest of our lives in bliss and happiness.

We wish you all the very best individually and as a group. We hope we may
be able to keep in touch with you all for any future requirements.

Thank you

Mahinda, Shashi and Menuka (Jayaratne)


